
Y4 - Term 3
In Year 4, we will be reading 

‘Goosebumps’

This term, in English, we will be writing an 
exciting suspense narrative about a child

experiencing some spooky goings on in a sweet 
shop!

In Maths this term, we will be looking at length 
and perimeter and fractions.

In order to support this learning, we would be very 
grateful if you can continue to encourage your 

children to work hard on TTRockstars which they 
have been doing so well at!

In Science this term, we are going to 
be taking a look at living things and 
their habitats, including pollution 
and threats to the enviornment. 

Year 4 will be doing DT this term, where 
they will each create moving, miniature 

playgrounds.

RE this term will focus on Buddhism, 
considering the question ‘Can the 

Buddha’s teaching make the world a 
better place?’ In PSHE, we will be 

looking at dreams, goals and our own 
aspirations!

In geography this term, we will be 
investigating local areas, including 

London and the South East and 
Brighton!

Year 4 will continue their amazing 
specialist lessons learning netball 
skills and gymnastics. We will be 
learning about online safety in 
Computing with Mr Dawson and 

listening and appraising music with 
Mr Avery. We will also be looking at 

sport and health in our Spanish 
lessons with Mrs Newing!

Reminders:
Please can all children bring in their library books on 
the correct days. Pudsey’s library day is Wednesday, 

and Baloo’s is Thursday.
Bookband books need to be bought into school to be 

changed every Friday for both classes. 
LKL is due each Friday.
Please log  daily reads on Boom 
Reader and practise spellings each 
day. Each week there will be  x1 
Maths task on MyMaths and 2 pages 
to do in the English CGP books. 


